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【 Announcement of Headquarters Relocation  】

SPK Corporation ( headquartered in Osaka, Japan; Kyoichiro Oki, President;

hereinafter “SPK” ) is pleased to announce the relocation of its headquarters and the

commencement of operations, starting from Tuesday, 10th October 2023.

The new headquarters has been designed with consideration for the global

environment to actively promote decarbonization. By adopting high-efficiency lighting,

desiccant air conditioning, and Low-E glass, the building has been certified as ZEB 

Ready. As part of business continuity planning ( BCP ) efforts, it has also installed

self-generation facilities and water storage tanks. Additionally, it created co-working

spaces to support diverse employee workstyles and boost productivity.

Through the relocation and the creation of a comfortable working environment for

employees, SPK aims to achieve sustainable growth as a global trading company of

the mobility business, further enhancing its corporate value.
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